
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

HCR 39 2022 Regular Session Butler

Urges and requests the La. Department of Health to study barriers to hiring of direct support
professionals who provide Medicaid-covered services to people with disabilities and to
report findings of the study to the legislative committees on health and welfare and the Joint
Medicaid Oversight Committee on or before Feb. 1, 2023.


